M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
January 14, 2021
RE:
BG-1 Application for Erpenbeck Elementary Roof,
BG #21-165
​For the board to approve the BG-1 Application for
Erpenbeck Elementary Roof.  The project
consists of priming and painting the metal portions of
the Erpenbeck Elementary Roof.  The total construction 
cost is $85,000.
I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project,
as presented.
